
PTA NEWSLETTER – November 2022


Fireworks night was a huge success raising over £7,500 for the PTA – which has really helped to replenish 
dwindling funds after the Covid gap. A massive thanks to Rob Moon and his team. We have had 
numerous compliments on the quality of the fireworks display and this couldn’t happen without all the 
amazing volunteers who make this event possible. Thank you all!


Upcoming Events


Friday 18th November – Quiz Night. All tickets are now sold.


Friday 2nd December – Christmas Crafts and Fun! 


There will be a number of events for pupils during the day.  Year 5 will be running a café - the PTA will be 
providing hot chocolate and marshmallows for them to serve. We will be asking for cake donations closer 
to the time along with info on the Christmas jumper sale. 


We will need volunteers to help supervise the craft activity. We will need around 10 volunteers for a 
morning 09:00 – 11:15am and afternoon 1:15 – 3:00pm session. If you would like to help, please sign up 
here – Signup Form.


Easyfundraising. 


Over 7000 brands are part of this scheme – a simple App download means that every time you shop 
online with one of these retailers a % goes to the PTA.


Simply follow this link EASYFUNDRAISING to sign up. This is a really simple way to raise funds especially 
in the run-up to Christmas. We could be raising thousands of pounds simply by clicking a button every 
time we shop online.


Woolton Barn Wine Offer – 10% of sales to PTA


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZLVX8LSCkkggkoaFwkHj_lyTyoO0dTLiY8Pn3VhLKxToINA/viewform
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/bpschoolpta/

